
 

 

                                                                                        
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

 
 
 

The We Will Speak Out Coalition and  
the Foreign and Commonwealth Office 
invite you to a panel discussion on 

 
The role of faith leaders in preventing and responding to sexual 

violence 
 

as part of the public Fringe events within the 
Global Summit to End Sexual Violence in Conflict 

 

Chaired by The Rt. Hon Baroness Warsi 
on Wednesday 11 June 2014 from 12.00 – 13.30 

Discussion Room 4, ExCeL London, Royal Victoria Dock, London, E16 1XL 
 

This event aims to bring together a wide range of faith leaders and other key stakeholders to 

discuss the need for enhanced collaboration; the importance of  effectively and appropriately 

responding to survivors of sexual violence; and the need to address social norms and values 

that perpetuate inequality and give rise to sexual violence in conflict settings. 
 

 
 

Submit your questions to the panel: psvifaithleadersevent@gmail.com  

Between Wednesday 28th May and Friday 6th June 

 

Enquiries to: Lizle.Loots@mrc.ac.za 
 
 

 
 

 

For directions to ExCel London, please visit this website.  

 

This is a fringe event at the Global Summit to End Sexual Violence in Conflict. The event is 

open to the public and no registration to the main conference is necessary.  

 

For more information on the Summit please visit our Website.  

You can also follow us on Facebook and Twitter 

 

The ‘We Will Speak out’ Coalition brings faith communities together to end sexual violence. 

Please visit our website for more information:  www.wewillspeakout.org 


